December Treasurer's update:

Yesterday was the first day of the Pizza Alloro Wednesday towards the school fundraiser, this brought in
an estimated $170 for the school. At an average of $160 a week, barring any unforeseen closures etc.
the school should be looking at just over $2,500 from this fundraiser.

No update on the Scentsy fundraiser as of yet. Pending.

We'll get a clearer picture of funds remaining in the Stone Scape/Slobodian Trust account, unless
Rachelle has that exact info. My hope and understanding is that this trust account is now depleted and
funds have been better utilized.

From my understanding, once all has been transferred for equipment inspection costs along with any
funds used towards Disc Golf, there may have been $1,900 left, that should have been transferred to a
newly opened Play Structure fund account. This is a new account where any Play Structure donations
will accumulate. | will verify this hopefully for our next Parent Council meeting.

At previous meeting we committed funds to Forrester reading, which has been ordered and paid for;
will provide specifics as to exact cost at next Parent Council meeting.

We also committed to pay for guest Jimmy Chapman, still likely pending a date. Perhaps in the Spring?
| believe we were asking families at the school to contribute S5 per child towards Jimmy Chapman, and
S3 per child towards Forrester reading. | have no details as to how effective that request has been and
hope to have details at our next Parent Council meeting.



